
 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindergarten Pre-Registration is now open.  
Please Scan the QR Code above to start the process. 
 

●​ Screening dates will be scheduled through the 
GFB Main Office, once full registration is finished.    

 

●​ Students that are currently enrolled in a WPS 
Pre-K program don’t need to start an enrollment  
process or schedule a screening appointment. 

 
 
NOTE: 
Winthrop Public Schools policy states that all  
children must be 5 years old On or Before  
August 31st, 2025 to be eligible for Registration 
into Kindergarten. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

To learn more about our Student Enrollment Process, please visit our District website. 
 To contact our Parent Information Center (PIC) please call at (617) 846-5509 Ext. 3003 

GFB Main Office: (617 846-5509 
 

 


